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CURLING CLUB MEMEBERS The membership of the Curling Club is advised that the Annual 
Banquet will be held in Hotel Terrace on Saturday, April 22nd 

at 7:30 p.m. Presentation of the various prizes and trophies will be part of the 
evening's programme, Watch for the ticket sellers --- get yours now, 

TEEN TOWN A combined meeting of the Senior and Junior Councils will be held at 7:00 p.m, 
tonight in the Club Rooms, All members are reminded once again to be on 

deck tonight to hear Ron Seed tell about the operation of an Improvement District. ‘the 
general public are also reminded that they are cordially invited to attend. 

BADMINTON NEVS e tournament is now in full swing and by the looks of things Marathon 
and Schreiber are in for some stiff competition, The tournament between 

the three clubs is scheduled for April 30th in Marathon, 
Remember this date ..... May 26th ..... Line up your baby-sitter now ..... get your best 
bib and tucker out of moth balls and be ready for the dance of the year ... The Cabaret 
Ball.... We'll have more particulars in the next edition of the News ... meanwhile keep 
this date in mind... 

CABARET BALL MAY 26th 

Sponsored by 

Terrace Bay Badminton Club. 

CUB AND SCOUT NEWS All Cubs are reminded that there will not be a meeting this Friday. 
The next meeting will be held on Friday, April 21st. 
Many thanks to St. Martin's Men's Club for the opportunity of 

operating the checking concession at their dance. The proceeds help to swell the summer 
camp fund. 

The stork paid a visit to Mr. and Mrs, Elmer Jones on Wednesday, April 12th and left 
them a baby daughter. Congratulations folks! 

TERRACE BAY ENTERPRISES UNDER NEV MANAGEMENT 
Mir, J. Adamo who arrived recently from Timmins to take over the Management of Terrace Bay 
Enterprises wishes to announce that the Gas Fumps will be open for business from 9:00 a.m. 
to 9:00 p.m, daily and that there will be emergency service 24 hours a day. 

NEXT WEEK'S SAFETY SLOGAN 
9:00 a.m. April 17th to 9:00 a.m, April 24th 

"NO MATTER HOW SMALL THE INJURY - REPORT IT" 
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Last week, Art LeBlanc, Millwright, had the good fortune to win an easy ($15.00 by correct- 
ly reciting the Safety Slogan of the week, Congratulations Art!


